
 
 

February 4, 2021 

 

 

 

Terra Nevitt, Executive Director 

Washington State Bar Association 

1325 Fourth Avenue, Suite 600 

Seattle, WA   98101-2539 

 

RE: Requests to Reconsider Decision Not to Grant Diploma Privilege for February 2021  

 Bar Examination 

 

Dear Ms. Nevitt: 

 

 Recently the Supreme Court has received correspondence from various groups and 

individuals requesting that the Court reconsider its decision in December 2020 to not grant 

diploma privilege for persons that are registered to take the February 2021 bar examination. 

 

 I have been requested to advise you that on February 4, 2021, the Court considered these 

requests and by a majority vote has decided that the decision to not grant diploma privilege will 

not be reconsidered. 

 

 Please share this information with any interested persons, and it may also be posted on 

your website if you feel that would be helpful in making sure that the information has been 

distributed to all interested persons. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Susan L. Carlson  

Supreme Court Clerk 

 

SLC: 

 

cc: Dean Annette Clark 

 Dean Mario Barnes 

 Dean Jacob Rooksby 

 



 

   

 

 

 

 


